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Highbarns Chalk Mine Remediation

Newsletter 10 — Christmas Update

Dear Resident,

What a year it has been, here is a note to update you for our plans over Christmas;

Site works will cease today (Friday 20"
December) and will resume again on Monday
6" January.

During this time we will have 24hr security
who will be undertaking regular patrols of the
site.

Before we go, we will leave the site clean,
safe and secure so as to not cause you any
unnecessary disruption over the Christmas
break.

When we come back in the New Year, we will
resume works where we have left off; we
have all but finished the known works within
the DLCO. Any additional investigation and
treatment will be focussed on Meadow Road.

This year we have:

e Hand dug over 1500 inspection pits to
check for buried services

e Drilled over 16,000m of boreholes

e Moved nearly 600 tonnes of chalk by
hand

e Grouted over 800 boreholes

e Pumped 7900m® of grout in total,
equivalent to 79 double decker buses
parked end to end!

e Undertaken 710 investigative and
validation  probes including 16
validation probes within houses

¢ Reinstated 28 Properties and gardens

¢ Handled over 1,755 grout deliveries

e Worked over 100,000 man hours

A very unique year for everybody involved.
May we wish you a Merry Christmas from all
at BAM Ritchies

Above is a Rockworks image of dynamic probe VP104 taken from
the Highbarns Chalk Mine Remediation project on East Green.

If you have any questions or feedback, please contact us using the Community
phone number on 07925094833o0r at our site offices on Chambersbury Lane

Thank you for your continued cooperation and support — BAM Ritchies 20" December2013




